
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 

We are delighted to announce that Mr. S Anuraag, Final year student pursuing a 

Master's degree in Counselling Psychology has been officially selected for IAJU Global 

Citizenship Program and will be representing our University in the Study Tour to be held 

at ROME from 2nd to 8th June, 2024.  

The Global Citizenship Curriculum Project is an initiative of the Task Force on Global 

Citizenship of the International Association of Jesuit Universities (IAJU). In Fall 2023, the 

online Global Student Dialogues engaged over 700 students from 31 universities across 

17 countries and 15 students among them were selected to take part in the Study Tour. 

The program is fully funded for the selected Fellows. 

   

Our student Mr. S Anuraag got selected as one among the overall 15 students. 
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